
RAMS 3rd of June 2025, Club Meeting Minutes 

Meeting Started @ 7:00pm with Fourteen members present, Quorum requirement met with 14 members present. 
Adjourned 7:15pm (15 minutes). 
New Members: None 
Club Recognition: Message from President Howard Bass: 
Butch Pendergrass----- ditch & drain works, Chris Baker-----helped dispose and cut a fallen tree in the drive. 

 
Happy Birthday to the following Pilots! 

  
 
The meeting was short this month without any major new topics or votes. 
 
Prior Meeting Minutes: Unanimously Approved, Ken Kayser motion, Gray Kirby second. 
Treasurer Report: Unanimously Approved, Ken Means, James Miller, approve & second. 
 
Old Business:  

Butch discussed the upcoming Warbird Event along with the engine raffle.  He stated the engine raffle is going extremely 
well.  The WARBIRD event is all set for another great year 11th – 15th.   

John Titus discussed the Heli event expectations and current outlook.  Heli event is always an exciting event. 

New Business:   

July meeting at the field next month, Little Italy is closed for the week of the 4th. 

1. The hand-washing station location was discussed with no real changes. 
2. No other business or votes taken. 

Adjournment: Motion to close our June 2025 Meeting --- 1. Ken Kayser  2. Dave Hansen - Unanimously approved 
7:15pm. 

50/50 Drawing: There was a 50/50 drawing held with a total of $68. The Club received all the 
monies because winner Ken Kayser donated all the money to the Club!   

Ken Kayser was the winner! 

Respectfully, Submitted Mike Holbrook, 6/6/2025. 


